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DNV has re-structured class notations according to DNV Rules in force since 2025-01-01
The information in this document is intended for Port State Authorities, Vetting Inspectors, Flag State

Inspectors, Regulatory Authorities and all other stakeholders interested in the status of the Class and Statutory
Certificates and other Class related certificates or documents of this vessel.

DNV hereby confirms:

1. We have restructured our Rules for classification, but this has no impact on the validity of existing certificates.
‘The Classification Certificate including the Appendix as well as other certificates and documents showing class
notations will continue to remain valid also after June 14, 2025, unless they become invalid pursuant to the
Rules of the classification society or the applicable statutory regulations.

2. In the future, Classification Certificates including Appendix will be re-issued showing the new class notation
structure.

Sincerely
for DNV AS

Geir Dugstad
Senior Vice President,
Director of Ship Classification & Technical Director
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